
            FRIDAY 3RD DECEMBER 2021  

_ÙĚĚÀçÙ EĖĆÿ ¢ëÙ KÙÀÓ 
 

Please accept my apologies there was an error my letter yesterday re-
garding the parent forum. The day was incorrect, it should have said 

Tuesday 14
th

 December.  
I would like to wish the PTA the best of luck for the Christmas fayre tomor-

row.  
Christmas jumper day is booked for the 10

th
 December.  

In school the children have been practicing their songs for next week and 
they sound fantastic!  

Thank you to all those children who attended our pre-school taster  
morning, a fun time was had by all.  
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In Stags class this week we have been thinking hard about frac-

tions,  for a part of the time at least! We have begun our work on 

mountains and have set our research questions. We have continued 

our writing about Shackleton and his Endurance expedition. We also 

had a great music workshop which the children got involved with!  
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4ÈÅ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎ ÉÎ "ÕÚÚÁÒÄÓ ÃÌÁÓÓ ÈÁÖÅ ×ÒÉÔÔÅÎ ÔÈÅÉÒ Ï×Î ÆÁÎÔÁÓÙ ÓÔÏÒÉÅÓ ÉÎÖÏÌÖÉÎÇ 
Á ÍÁÇÉÃÁÌ ÐÏÒÔÁÌ ÔÈÉÓ ×ÅÅËȢ 4ÈÅÙ ÈÁÖÅ ÂÁÓÅÄ ÔÈÅÉÒ ×ÏÒË ÏÎ ÁÌÌ ÏÆ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÌÅÁÒÎÉÎÇ 
ÆÒÏÍ ͻ,ÅÏÎ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ 0ÌÁÃÅ "ÅÔ×ÅÅÎͻ ÁÎÄ ÕÓÅÄ ÔÈÅÉÒ ×ÏÎÄÅÒÆÕÌ ÁÒÔÉÓÔÉÃ ÃÏÌÌÁÇÅÓ 

ÆÒÏÍ ÌÁÓÔ ×ÅÅË ÔÏ ÉÎÓÐÉÒÅ ÔÈÅÍȢ  

7Å ×ÅÒÅ ÁÌÓÏ ÖÅÒÙ ÌÕÃËÙ ÔÏ ÅÎÊÏÙ Á ÍÕÓÉÃ ×ÏÒËȤ
ÓÈÏÐ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅ ÖÅÒÙ ÔÁÌÅÎÔÅÄ +ÉÐÐ 0ÒÁÔÔȢ 4ÈÅ ÃÈÉÌȤ
ÄÒÅÎ ÌÅÁÒÎÅÄ υ ÓÏÎÇÓ ÉÎ ÊÕÓÔ τυ ÍÉÎÕÔÅÓȦ (Å ×ÁÓ 
ÅØÔÒÅÍÅÌÙ ÉÍÐÒÅÓÓÅÄ ×ÉÔÈ ÔÈÅÉÒ ÓÉÎÇÉÎÇ ÁÎÄ ÁÂÉÌÉȤ
ÔÉÅÓ ÔÏ ÍÁÉÎÔÁÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÐÕÌÓÅ ÁÎÄ ÒÈÙÔÈÍ ÏÆ ÎÅ×  

ÐÉÅÃÅÓȢ  
7ÅÌÌ ÄÏÎÅ ÁÌÌȢ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

9ƴƧƻȅ ȅƻǳǊ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘτ 
aƛǎǎ {ƪŜƭƭŜȅ 
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CƻȄŜǎ  
 

We have been creating our castles. This week we have 

been painting! In English this week we have been mak-

ing posters using all the information we have been learn-

ing about Knights. We look forward to sharing our writ-

ing with you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for the home learning returned this week and thank you to everyone     

continuing with the reading, phonics and spellings at home it really makes a differ-

ence. 

CƻȄ /ǳōǎΥ 

In Fox Cubs this week we have enjoyed having singing, dancing and exploring 

sounds with the instruments. 

We have also been having fun 

in the garden!  

 

Thank you for your contin-

ued support. We look for-

ward to seeing you on 

Monday.  

 

Kind regards, Mrs Swann 

and team  
 

 

 



Page 4 

 

 

 

 

This week we were exploring different ways of making structures and 

working together with our friends.  

Please note it will be the last construction club on Tuesday 7 th          

December because of the preparations for the Nativity in the last 

week of term.  

Thank you all for another fun club!  

If anyone (from any class) has any unusual packaging/boxes at home they would be 

prepared to donate to us, we would be very grateful. In DT, we are going to be de-

signing and making some of our 

own but I would like different ex-

amples for the children to investi-

gate first. Ideally a smaller sized 

'gift box' would be best. Thank 

you. Miss Skelley  

 


